
























































































































It is estimated that an additional sum of at least $500,000.00 will be necessary 

for the District to develop and complete the plan. In the%vent the Florida Legislature 

does not make an appropriation sufficient to fund the study, the District, FGCU, and 

the SWFRPC shall use their best efforts to obtain the necessary funding. In the event 

insufficient funding is provided for plan development, the District shall undertake as 

many of the plan tasks (a) through (e) above as possible with available funding. This 

agreement, however, does not constitute a commitment by the parties hereto to fund 

the study beyond the sum of $50,000.00 for the freshwater inflow study, as referred 

to above. 

4. Remesentathe Arnold Comm'meg 

State Representative J. Keith Arnold shall chair a cooperative planning process 

composed of state and federal regulatory agencies, Lee County, Responsible Growth 

Management Coalition, affected property owners, and environmental organizations 

(Arnold Committee). The Arnold Committee shall be a non-regulatory advisory body. 

Details of the membership, geographic scope, duration goals and scope of study are 

set forth in Exhibit A hereto. The Florida Department of Community Affairs agrees to 

provide the staff support for the Arnold Committee. 

5. Estero Bav Agencv on Bav Manaaement 

After the completion of the Arnold Committee, but in no case later than 

September, 1996, the Southwest Florida Regional Planning Council (SWFRPC) shall 

establish an Estero Bay Agency on Bay Management (ABM) as a subcommittee on the 

SWFRPC. The SWFRPC shall provide staff support to the ABM. 






























